The Village at Morse Farm

Volume 17, Issue 10
October 2024

Management Staff:

- Dionne Wyatt, CEO
- Kelsey DeFevers, Manager
- Danielle Collins, Registered Nurse
- Bessie Waggoner, Kitchen Manager

Inside this issue: Food Advisory Meeting 1 CAH Lab Draw 1 Flu Shot Clinic 1 Osaka Trip 2 Movie Nights 2 Merchant Night 2 Halloween 2



Village Happenings

Please join us for our monthly resident meeting that is held the third Tuesday of each month. For October, the meeting will be on October 15th at 9:00 a.m. in the dining room. This is an opportunity to ask questions and give suggestions. We look forward to seeing you there!

The Village will also be having a food advisory meeting on October 15th directly following the resident meeting. This meeting will be to discuss and decide on holiday meals for this year along with any other suggestions or questions that you may have regarding our menus and food choices. We hope that you can join us for this meeting as well!

We are pleased to announce that we are hosting Catholic Mass again! Mass will be held the second Friday of each month. For October, Mass will be on October 11th at 10:00 a.m. in the front community area.

Carlinville Area Hospital to Draw Labs

Carlinville Area Hospital will be at The Village every Thursday in October to draw for lab work. The technician will come to your apartment first thing in the morning, before breakfast, to draw your lab work. If you need to be seen, please see Kelsey or Danielle in advance. We hope that everyone is benefitting from this service.

Flu Shot Clinic October 3rd

Cold and flu season is upon us! Sav-Mor Pharmacy will be at The Village on October 3rd from 2:00-4:00pm for those that would like to get your flu vaccine this year. We will be meeting in the dining room. If you will be receiving your flu vaccine from your doctor, please let Kelsey or Danielle know. If you would like to receive your vaccine at The Village, please sign up by Monday, September 30th.

Page 2 Village Neighbors

JUST TALK

Charity's Cookies & Devotion October 9th

Charity Church, some residents, and volunteers will be at The Village on Wednesday, October 9th at 2:00 p.m. for a "cookies & devotion." If you would like to attend, please join us in the dining room and enjoy some fellowship and cookies!

Lunch at Osaka October 11th

We are rescheduling a trip that was originally scheduled for August to October. We will be taking a trip to Springfield to Osaka on Friday, October 11th. This is a hibachi grill where they cook fresh food right in front of you on a big grill at the table! It is a fun experience with great food! We will be leaving around 10:00 a.m. from the front lobby. If you would like to join us, please sign up at the front desk by Monday, October 7th. The cost of the meal is at the responsibility of the resident. We hope that you can join us!

Movie Nights October 18th and 30th

The Village will be having our monthly movie nights in the front community area on October 18th and 30th at 6:00 p.m. Please join us for a movie, popcorn, and soda. If you have any suggestions or a movie to watch on these nights, please see Kelsey in advance. The movies for these nights will be announced at a later date.

Merchant Night October 24th

The Village will be participating in Merchant Night again this year! This night gives the area kids a safe place for trick-or-treating. Many local businesses participate in this night every year. In the past years we have had a large amount of kids, so we hope that this year will be the same! The residents that decide to participate can sit outside of their apartment doors with candy (which The Village will provide!) Please know that this night we will be serving supper at 4:00 p.m. as trick-or-treating begins at 5:00 p.m. Serving supper ensures that we will be done, and cleaned up for a busy night! If you are interested in passing out candy, please sign up at the front desk. We hope that you enjoy this night as much as the kids do! Please invite any little loved ones that you have!

Halloween October 31st

The Village will be celebrating Halloween on Thursday, October 31st at lunchtime. Bessie will be making a festive meal and staff just may be dressed up! Please feel free to dress up as well! We always like the fun of this holiday and always look forward to seeing your costumes! Happy Halloween to all of our residents and their families!

The Village at Morse Farm

"Where neighbors become friends & friends become family:

